

Newsletter Friday 31st March 2023



After a 3 year break, we were delighted that our amazing Y2 and Y5 children were able to take part in the Lambeth Music Service Singing Concerts at the Royal Festival Hall. The concerts featured over 1500 children singing a range of songs from across the globe supported by a team of highly skilled vocalists, a live band and their own teachers!

It was so wonderful and our children did us proud. Both Christ Church and St. Andrew's children were right at the front of the stage and they enjoyed every minute. We can't wait to do it all again next year!







Follow us on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram: @Christchurchsw9 @SW9Partnership www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9





Our children raised the roof in Church yesterday with their wonderful singing. Thank you Mrs Alfred for leading our very talented children.







Many thanks to our amazing PTA who raised £500 at their Bingo night last week. A fun time was had by all!

Contact us:

0207 735 1343 or <u>admin@christchurchschool.cc</u>
Don't forget to check out the website: <u>www.christchurchschool.cc</u>
Check out our class blog site: <u>www.cc-champions.com</u>



and finally.....NEWS FROM OUR CHURCH

Christ Church Parish I Parroquia Cristo Salvador

90 Brixton Road, SW9 6BE

admin@christchurchbr.org.uk 020 7587 0375

www.christchurchbr.og.uk

HOLY WEEK AND EASTER AT CHRIST CHURCH





Start the Easter holidays off with some croissant-fuelled, puppet show fun at Bubble Church on Sunday 2nd April at 9.45am

You can pre-book (free of charge) at **bubblechurch.org**







We wish the whole school community a very Happy Easter break and you remain in our weekly prayers.

Fr Hugo, Fr Steve and the team